
From: Mallory, Arnetta (NSD) - To: peddington@cato.org - Cc:  - Date: June 3, 2019 at 11:46 AM
Subject: NSD FOIA #19-222

Patrick	G.	Eddington
Cato	Ins3tute				
1000	Massachuse:s	Ave,	NW
Washington,	DC		20001

	Re:	FOIA/PA	#19-222

Dear	Mr.	Eddington:

								This	is	to	acknowledge	your	email	dated	April	26,	2019	for	informa3on	pertaining	Amir	Mohamed	Meshal.	
Our	FOIA	office	received	your	Freedom	of	Informa3on	Act	request	on	April	26,	2019.

Our	policy	is	to	process	FOIA	requests	on	a	first-in,	first-out	basis.		Consistent	with	this	policy,	every	effort	will
be	made	to	respond	to	your	request	as	quickly	as	possible.		The	actual	processing	3me	will	depend	upon	the
complexity	of	the	request,	whether	it	involves	sensi3ve	or	voluminous	records,	and	whether	consulta3ons	with	other
agencies	or	agency	components	are	appropriate.

Sincerely,											

Arne:a	Mallory
Government	Informa3on	Specialist	
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